
WTPR BASKETBALL ADVISORY BOARD 

 6/28/2017 7:30 PM |Senior Center 

In Attendance 

Greg Fath, Maria Giangiulio, Steve Nicolella, Frank Gerace, George Eggers, Stephanie Chambers 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes were made available to the attendees from the June Meeting. Greg Fath and Steve Nicolella approved it 

into our session 

 

Program Update 

We reviewed the revisions of our By-Laws. Motion was made by Frank and seconded by Stephanie to accept them 

into our By-Laws. -  All in favor  

 

Finances 

Greg Fath let us know that 30 signs were ordered. Also new Checks were purchased. 

 

Scholarship Committee  

The 8 Candidates received their scholarships on Senior Award Night.  

Summer League 

Talk about going to a Draft system next year to even the playing field.  Steve N. said he received a couple of emails 

from parents concerned that the teams were not evenly distributed. 

Also no air conditioning at the middle schools, Maria will talk to Steve Clark about getting access to large fans. 

New Business 

Looking to get out our Lawn Signs the first week in August.  Steve N. will get the permit approval to display the 

signs around the Township. 

Next Meeting 

TBD 


